Genesee Library Director Report for June 21,2023

STLS received the American Recovery Plan Act (ARPA) grant. This grant was to help offset the cost of
the ARC grant we received last year for the 2 laptops and printer. We purchased $2,566.48 in
technology. STLS reimbursed us the 70% in the amount of $1,796.54. Our total out of pocket cost was
$769.95. With this additional grant we will receive a check for $601.29. This money can go back into our
savings and our total out-of-pocket cost is now $168.66.

We received the Pilcrow Foundation Grant 2:1 matching grant: We pay $400.00 they provide $1,200.00
in books. The books have arrived, and we are working on getting them processed.

We received the Allegany County Area Foundation Grant in the amount of $700.00 to work on
landscaping the building.

Julie and | have been handing out fliers and collecting items for the auction in August.

Julie and | attended an all-day training session on June 9. This is the spring CE event: Fuel
Reimbursement paper.

We have purchased all the supplies and prizes for the summer reading program. We have had parents
already calling about sign-up dates and time and when we are running the program.

Program flyers, registration forms, and surveys are ready to go.

| did hear back from the Bolivar Central School that they are willing to partner with us for the Summer
Lunch Site. On Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, while summer school is taking place, we will still
need to cover Monday’s and the last week of the program as well as snacks for the youth.

We did receive a donation for these costs from Cyrco Construction.

Tables and chairs have been loaned out a lot this year and we are doing well with that.

Raeanne will be on Vacation June 28™ at 3-7 Pm, July 3, July 5.



